
Many Polling Places will be closed 

for the June 23 Primaries. Many 
voters will have new polling 

places for the June 23 Primaries 

Due to the Covid-19 situation, it is not possible to open all 
of the usual polling places, and many voters will need to 
go to new polling locations in order to vote in person on 
the June 23rd Election Day. On June 23rd, voters must 
vote at the polling places specified below. (Updated 
May 29, 2020) 

All Ancram and all Gallatin voters will vote at Ancram 
Town Hall (1416 County Route 7, Ancram) 

All Austerlitz and all Chatham voters will vote at 
Chatham Town Hall (488 State Route 295, Chatham) 

All Canaan and all New Lebanon voters will vote at 
Canaan Town Hall (1647 County Route 5, Canaan) 

All Claverack voters will vote at A.B. Shaw Firehouse (67 
State Route 23, Claverack) 

All Clermont and all Germantown voters will vote at the 
Germantown Activity Building (54 Palatine Park Road, 
Germantown) 

All Copake voters will vote at Copake Town Hall (230 
Mountain View Road, Copake) 



All Ghent voters will vote at Ghent Town Hall (2306 State 
Route 66, Ghent) 

All Greenport and all Stockport voters will vote at the 
Greenport Community Center (500 Town Hall Drive, 
Greenport) 

All Hillsdale voters will vote at the Hillsdale Firehouse 
(9387 State Route 22, Hillsdale) 

All Hudson voters will vote at St. Mary's Academy (301 
Allen Street, Hudson) 

All Kinderhook voters will vote at Ichabod Crane HS 
(2910 US Highway 9, Valatie) 

All Livingston and all Taghkanic voters will vote at 
Livingston Town Hall (119 County Route 19, Livingston) 

All Stuyvesant voters will vote at Stuyvesant Town Hall (5 
Sunset Drive, Stuyvesant) 

 

 


